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Circular No :RIAH/043/AY 2022-23 

Date :7th   September,2022                                           

 
Dear Parents,  
 

We don’t quite know where to start in appreciating you enough, but this is a start.  Your 

support has been instrumental in making the Teacher’s Day super special for RIAH 

facilitators! Our Ryanites showed their love for their teachers in their own unique ways, and 

this has touched the hearts of entire  Ryan Team. Despite your busy schedules, you were 

available to drop and pick  our Ryanites as when the school demanded. We whole heartedly 

appreciate your belief in us and look forward to a continued support and coordination in all 

our future endeavours.    

 

The whole idea behind these  activities is to fuel the learning ,by stimulating creative thought, 

improving  social and organizational skills, developing interests and talents, and offering 

students the chance to switch off and do something they really enjoy.Post such activities, we 

are sure they comprehend time management , learn to prioritize their work and achieve the 

goal they set out to do , in a short amount of time. We are sure our students enjoyed every 

bit of the day as much as we did!  

 

Warm regards, 

Sonika Kochhar  Girotra 

 

Principal 

 


